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St Chad’s Parent Teacher and Friends Association

Dear St. Chad’s Parents,
We wanted to introduce St. Chad’s Parents, Teachers and Friends Association (PTFA) to you, which works alongside the school to raise funds for our Children. We are a community of parents from all year groups that aim to create stronger bonds between parents and the school.  
Paulina, our wonderful dedicated Chair for a number of years will be sadly stepping down in January from her position as her children have moved up to secondary school, however, she will remain on the committee. For the interim Mr Uzezi (Tony) Elor has kindly volunteered to take over this post.  However we are in need of more parent helpers to join the team to assist with organising and running the events we hold throughout the year, these have previously included the Christmas and summer fairs, barbecues, pizza afternoons, ice lollies sales in the summer and many more.
[bookmark: _GoBack]We have previously raised funds to purchase one of the school mini-buses which has been vital in reducing transport costs for various trips and activities for the Children, we also buy new books, playground equipment and much more as and when required.  
We understand that joining new groups can be daunting and we know everyone has busy lives but all we ask for is a bit of your time as the more parents we have on board, the easier it us for us to raise money for our children.   
We would like to invite you to a coffee morning on Thursday 20th October at 8:35am so we can meet and talk about the future of the PTFA, working together to create a group that will raise much needed funds for our children and school.
We look forward to welcoming you.
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